
THE DAILY BULLETIN 

 CANYON HIGH SCHOOL 
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WHAT’S HAPPENING THIS WEEK? 

      

WEDNESDAY, APRIL 29 

Varsity Baseball @ Golden Valley @ 3:30 

 

THURSDAY, APRIL 30 

Volleyball @ Valencia—Varsity @ 5:30, JV @ 4:30, Frosh @ 4:00 

Softball –Varsity @ home 3:15, JV & Frosh 3:15 @ Hart 

Track @ West Ranch @ 3:00 

Tennis—Varsity @ Home @ 3:00, JV @ Saugus @ 3:00 

 

FRIDAY, MAY 1 

Baseball @ Golden Valley @ 3:30 

______________________________________________ 
GENERAL 

 
ARE YOU INTERESTED IN BECOMING A PART OF THE AMAZING CANYON YEARBOOK STAFF 

FOR 2016? Yearbook is currently looking to this year's freshman and sophomores to apply. We are 

looking for students interested in journalism, photography and design to be a part of our team. Please 

get an application in the counseling office or from Mr. McCann in the T-building. Applications are due 

this Friday---May 1st-----. 

 

CHOIR AUDITIONS--Have you always wanted to learn to sing and be part of a big family?  Have you 

always wanted to go to New York City?  Have you dreamt about singing in Carnegie Hall?  Well, here is 

your opportunity.  Choir will be doing all of those things next year.  However, you must audition to be 

part of this great experience.  Auditions will be May 19th & 20th beginning at 2:15 p.m.  Sign ups for an 

audition time will be next week.  

 

ATTENTION SOCIAL STUDIES STUDENTS FOR NEXT YEAR: If you are taking or interested in 

taking AP Euro, History, Economics or Government, there is a meeting you must attend at lunch on one of 

the following days - Wednesday, April 29, Thursday April 30th, OR Friday, May 1st.  If you cannot make 

one of those days, please go see Ms. Cooper in B-8. 

 

 



THE CAREER TECHNICAL EDUCATION DEPARTMENT AT COLLEGE OF THE CANYONS is offering 

a series of “Careers-on-the-Go” workshops designed to help you decide what career direction you may 

want to pursue.  We offer a series of workshops each semester to expose high school students to a 

variety of professions.  Students and Parents welcome. 

Want to know more about Sports Medicine? Please join us on Wednesday, April 29, 2015, Valencia 

High School, Library from 6:30-7:30.  

 

CANYON CAR SHOW:  Is May 1 at 5:30 BEFORE THE POWDER PUFF GAME~~~~  Food trucks start 

at 5:30.  To enter a car, get application in front of the ASB Office.  ALL Applications are due TODAY. 

 

ARE YOU INTERESTED IN ATTENDING DUKE, HARVARD, GEORGETOWN, PENN, OR 

STANFORD?  If so, reps will be in LA and Woodland Hills.  For LA, there will be meeting at the Westin 

Bonaventure, 404 S. Figueroa Street, on Sunday, May 10th, at 7pm, 213.624.1000.  For Woodlands Hills 

you would go to the Warner Center Marriott, 21850 Oxnard Street, Wednesday, May 13, 7pm, 

818.887.4800. For more info go to:  www.exploringcollegeoptions.org 

 

MEETINGS 

 

FELLOWSHIP OF CHRISTIAN ATHLETES:  Everyone is welcome to join Fellowship of Christian 

Athletes every Wednesday at lunch in room G-206.   

 

TRUTH BE TOLD:  Is meeting every Wednesday at lunch in room A-7,   

 

ECO CHICOS ENVIRONMENTAL CLUB meeting is this Wednesday at lunch in room G-107 

 

ATTENTION COWBOYS!  The Chess Club, YU-GI-OH, and Magic club is actively recruiting new 

members!  Other board games available.  Stop by G-117 and ask Mr. Clark for more details!  We meet 

Wed and Friday in G-117 at lunch. 

 

GSA: Is meeting Thursday in C-4 at lunch.  New members are welcome! 

 

THE CANYON ROLEPLAYING CLUB will be meeting in room K-3 from 3-7 this Friday, May 1st to play 

the Pathfinder roleplaying system.  If students are interested in GMing games, please come to see Mr. 

Milasich in room K-3 by Wednesday at lunch. 
 

SENIORS 

 

SENIORS: As of May 4th ALL purchases can be made with cash, money orders, and credit cards only. 

NO checks please. 

 

SENIORS- If you are a student planning on pursuing a career in the performing arts, there is currently 

a scholarship available in the Counseling Office for you! The Canyon Theater Guild is offering two $500 

scholarships to graduating seniors. Application deadline is TOMORROW so act fast!  

 

 

 

 

http://www.exploringcollegeoptions.org/


THE FIL-AM ASSOCIATION OF SCV, INC. is announcing a search for candidates for the Jose Rizal 

Scholastic Achievement Award consisting of three scholarships: $1000, $500 & $250. Applicants must 

be of Filipino descent whose parent(s) reside and/or are employed in the SCV. Students must have a 

minimum 3.5 GPA and be involved in extracurricular activities in school, community or any of the 

association's projects or events. If you meet the criteria, please visit the Counseling Office for an 

application form. The application is due May 15, 2015. 


